
Announcements 8/10/22

Good Morning.  Please pause for a moment of silence.

Please stand for the pledge.

● If any student needs school supplies, please see either Mrs. Judkins or Mrs. Vaughn.

● Students - Please remember that your jeans cannot have holes above the fingertips.
If there is a hole above the fingertips, it must have a PERMANENT patch that is either sewn
in or an iron on that is permanent. Wearing leggings underneath jeans with holes is not a
permanent solution, and is therefore not allowed. Also, shorts and skirts must reach your
fingertips.  If you are shorter than your fingertips (boys OR girls), you are in violation of the
dress code.  If you have any questions regarding dress code, please see Mrs. Ferrell.

● An excuse must be turned in for every absence, tardy, and check-out. Excuses should
be placed in the black mailbox that is outside of the cafeteria door.

● Students - Please get in the habit of checking your email daily.

● Fire Safety Announcement 2
Exit doors must be easily recognized and shouldn’t be hidden with paint or decorations.

Exit and emergency lights must be in good working order at all times. You can assist your
school in reporting any non-functioning exit signs or emergency lights, or those in
disrepair, to the appropriate school official. Nothing should obstruct the visibility of these
signs.

Fire-rated doors cannot be held open, locked, propped open, or chained, and must have
latches.

● Teachers - Please be sure to check your mailboxes daily.  Also, please remember that
we have a Faculty Meeting today after school.

● RR Teachers: please check your email today regarding Freshman 411



Happy Birthday to Aaron Andrews, Axil Andrews, Payton Edberg &
Timothy Poteete

.Thought of the day:
“Once you learn to read, you will be forever free.”

Have a Wacky Wednesday and remember, we are proud to be a Raider!


